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Archbishop Khajag Barsamian, Primate

April 11, 1995

Mr. Esahag Haidarian

Chairman, Parish Council

Holy Resurrection Armenian Church
909 Michigan Avenue

South Milwaukee, WI 53172

Dear Mr. Haidarian:

We have received the Report of the Annual Assembly of your Church
which took place on March 5, 1995; wherein you have submitted the
names of the four outgoing members who have volunteered to serve
for one more term.

We bring to your attention the following point in your report:

1. The Parish Council report should be signed by the Secretary
or another officer in addition to the Chairman.

Otherwise, we hereby approve of the following who have been
elected to the Parish Council:

Sema Hayalian
Peter Sahagian
Kaiser Boyajian
Raymond Rienke

Kindly send to the Diocese at your earliest convenience the
names, addresses and telephone numbers of the officers of your
Parish Council.

We extend our blessings to the officers of your Parish Council
and the members of your community and pray for your continued
success in all your endeavors.
With prayers,
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Archbishop Khajag Barsamian
Primate
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